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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Aaron —  For excellent comprehension 
work 

7R 
Jamal — For managing his behaviour in a 

mature way 

8A 
Sky — For independently tying her shoe 
laces this week 

8L 
Rigzim —  For good maths work and 
working with others 

9R 
Mahad — For a continued effort to have 
polite and sensible conversations this year 

Y9 
Naieem — For learning to manage his 
emotions in the classroom 

10C 
Haja-Marie — For her beautiful Art skills 
and class discussion 

10L 
Alim — For developing amazing 
independent skills when visiting his new 
friends at the end of the school day 

11A Hamza — For having a brilliant school year 

11L 
Chidi — For his amazing last performance 
of the year in assembly 

Y11 
Israa — For her consistent good behaviour, 
trying hard in all lessons and having a good 
sense of humour 

12K Richman — For his quiet focus in form time 

12V 
Dean — For consistently being kind and 
helpful 

13L Tristan — For being extra helpful all week 

13S 
Elorm — For being more positive and 
mature this term 

Star of the Week 

Kamari  

For very settled transitions at the end of the 

school day 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Thank you for your support this week during the  heat wave. Colleagues worked hard to 
keep everyone as safe as possible and no pupils became unwell with the heat. We are now 
enjoying a cooler end to the term! It’s good to get outside in the playground again. 

 

Our leaver’s prom on Friday was very special. Pupils looked so smart and enjoyed a buffet, 
dancing and their gift bags. Parents were able to catch up with each other and to celebrate 
their young person’s time here at Highshore. Huge thanks go to our parent group for all their 
hard work in making the prom such a lovely evening.  

 

We had a visit from a former pupil Jamal this week. Jamal left us in 2017 and has now 
finished college and is working in a café in Brixton. It was great to see him and to hear his 
news! 

 

On Wednesday pupils visited their new classes. Today we held our last assembly of the 
school year. We said goodbye to a number of colleagues who are leaving us. You should 
have already received my end of term letter which gives more details. We thank all 
colleagues who are leaving today for their work in supporting our young people.  

 

Should you need to contact us school is open every day during the summer. You can also 
check our website. Pupils return on Monday 5th September.  

 

As we come to the end of another challenging year we’d like to 
thank every one of you for your support. While there have been 
some difficulties: COVID cases at the end of the Autumn term 
were very high, there have been many positives: our theme 
days, Sports day, re starting our holiday programmes. We hope 
for many more positives in September when we hope to re 
commence parent evenings onsite and to welcome back our 
parent group for onsite meetings. 

 

We all wish you a safe and happy holiday 

 

Eileen 
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